
   August 1, 2016 

 

Welcome back, 

 

It is that time of year again, summer is winding down, school will start shortly and Shaker Figure Skating 
Club will be back up and running on shortly.  The conditioning class will start on August 21 and our ice, 
our first day of ice for the fall contract is August 22.  You should have received the Fall contract by email 
and it is also available on our website. 

After we sent out our membership renewals, USFS sent us additional releases for all of our members to 
sign.  They are attached to this email, along with our Jump Harness Release, which was previously 
included in the contract.  The Release and Safe Sport Statement must be signed by all members.  The 
Jump Harness Release is optional.  Please sign these forms and return to Debra Hollander or leave 
in the club mailbox at the rink. 

We would like each of our members to be involved with club activities and to be connected to other 
members.   

1. All members should receive the monthly newsletter from our secretary Stacey Krantz.  If you 
are not receiving the newsletter, please contact Stacey at skrantz@sbcglobal.net to update 
your email address. 

2. All members registered for email notices on our website, should receive an email every time 
“news” is posted on the website.  If you have not already done so, please sign up for email 
notices.  http://www.shakerfsc.org/   If you are having trouble with the website, please 
contact our webmaster, Alyssa Rukin alyssarukin1@gmail.com 

3. If you have not already done so, please join our Facebook group. Shaker Figure Skating Club. 
We will post information re: news and events.  You may also use it to exchange information 
with other members. 

4. We have a Bulletin Board at Thornton Park.  Current information, the club calendar, 
upcoming events and accolades are posted on the board.  Please feel free to contact Debra 
Hollander if you have something to post or if you have any questions regarding the board. 
dhollander14@gmail.com 

We need your help.  If you are interested in volunteering, please contact me.  There are many 
opportunities to help throughout the year, and I am sure that I can find something for you to do. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me or one of the board officers or 
trustees. 

       Thanks, 

        

                 Rochelle L. Paley 
           SFSC President 
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